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WEBSITE UPDATE.  Good news!  The website is going public on June 1, 2018.  

This enhances your association’s ability to inform you of the latest news and 

report on its activities.  Only those members with a webmaster issued password 

will have the ability to access information in the Members Only tab.  The 

monthly summaries will continue to be published and distributed by e-mail 

through the end of the calendar year.  Beginning in January of 2019, summary 

information and other national related activities will be posted on the 

appropriate pages of the website.  

  

REUNION DATE!!  Mark your calendar for NC State’s homecoming weekend.  

Our reunion is scheduled for Saturday evening, November 3, 2018 in 

conjunction with homecoming.  Details as they develop will be posted on the 

website. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS.  If you have an interest in serving on the board 

contact me at jharris1781@gmail.com.  The board of directors meet the night 

before the biennial reunion.  All other meetings are conducted by 

teleconference or e-mail.  Travel to the biennial reunion and to the annual 

national convention is encouraged.  

 

WORLD WAR I CENTENNIAL MEMORIAL OBSERVANCE ANNOUNCEMENT. 

Tuesday, May 1st at 3:00 PM 

NC State Memorial Bell Tower 

2011 Hillsborough Street, Raleigh, NC 

The public is encouraged to attend this observance. 

 

NATIONAL SOCIETY OF PERSHING RIFLES ALUMNI ASSOCIATION.  Joining 

the national society’s alumni association has benefits.  Among the most 

important of these is your voice and vote at the national level on rules, 

regulations and changes to the constitution and bylaws.   Annual dues are $60.  

To join the national alumni association, click on the link below. 

http://www.pershingriflesalumni.org/ 
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